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Final evaluations and thoughts on the project

The fifth TPM was held in Krakow by Euro-idea on 8th of 
November. The agenda of the meeting was:

- Going through the feedback of the audit
- Presentation of Project Results
- Presentation of dissemination tools and

products
- Project monitoring and project management for

the rest of the project
- Dissemination activities

With the vast majority of work done and the 5th TPM 
held, the project is drawing to its close. The project has 
gone through the audit process and passed it with lots of 
positive feedback. The participants in the project were 
happy with the results of the project and the possibility to 
work with such a group of talented and friendly people 
from across Europe.

eBooks are now available

The results of the practice exchange project, the 
EUCYCLE eBooks are now available. 

The Training methodologies and Best Practices eBooks 
can be downloaded from the project website.

Link

5th TPM (Krakow - Poland): 8 November 2022

https://eucycle.wordpress.com/

